

A retreat for children with life-threatening illnesses and their families

January 16, 2024

Lyn S. Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Lyn,

On behalf of Camp Sunshine's Board of Directors staff, volunteers and most importantly our Camp families, we sincerely thank you for your donation received on January 12, 2024.

Your support will keep Camp Sunshine's mission moving forward and will positively impact more families from across the country and around the world. Your generosity and caring support allows Camp Sunshine to continue providing joy, hope and support to families when they need it most.

There is never a charge for families to attend Camp Sunshine. Gifts from people like you make it all possible. Thank you for helping us spread sunshine and unforgettable smiles!

With gratitude,

Joanne Bean, RN, BSN, MBA

Chief Executive Officer

Ruth Calas

Ruth Calas, MBA
Vice President of Development

of such that since doration of \$2.000 cells and the land

Camp Sunshine at Sebago Lake, Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. You may be able to deduct some or the entire amount for tax purposes: Please consult with your attorney of accountants [This letter affirms that neither it or goods nor services were provided in consideration for your gift. Tax ID 22-2582877

there and suppose to a

stand Camp III

35 Acadia Road) Casco ME 04015 (207) 655-3800 www.campsunshine.org